
The Sandys Boat Club  

Junior Sailing Programme 

Frequently Asked Questions 

 

 

What are the pick-up and drop-off times? 

Drop off is at 9:00 AM.  Sailors need to be picked up/leave by 4:00 PM. 

There is a bus approximately every 15 minutes, and there is a zebra crossing on the road.  

Check the Blue route ferry schedule for ferries to Watford Bridge, it is only a 5-7 min walk 

to SBC from Watford Bridge. 

  

What does my child need to bring? 

Your child needs to wear a sun shirt or bathing suit (girls need shorts, note that boy’s 

bathing suit shorts work best).  They also need properly fitting water shoes or sneakers that 

can be worn in the water.  Sunscreen and a hat are musts, as is a water bottle.  Everything 

must be clearly labeled!  Please bring a clean empty detergent bottle for use as a bailer.         

  

How many children will be in the program? 

There are a maximum of (12) twelve children per session.  Sailors will be supervised by the 

Head Instructor, one Junior Instructor, and up to two Junior Assistant Instructors, if 

numbers permit. 

  

What happens if my child has to drop out of a course? 

If a child has to drop out of a course before it starts, then their session fee, less a $25 

deposit, will be returned.  If the child can make up a course by attending another session, 

and we can accommodate this, we will do so with no additional charge.  However, we cannot 

allow a child to “split” a session by taking a week here and there unless there is space 

available.  If a child drops out mid-course for a medical reason, 50% of the fee will be 

refunded. 


